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SB 769, if passed, would create a chaotic approach to wildlife management and law 

enforcement. It would undermine the will of Oregon voters who do not support the 

killing of cougars, especially with hounds. Oregonians value their wildlife and wish to 

preserve it. Furthermore, voters have twice opposed the inhumane and unsporting 

use of hounds for trophy hunting because it is cruel, unethical, and barbaric.   


